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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

• Monday the 5th: WELCOME BACK!  I missed everyone and can’t wait to have all of 
our amazing students back at school.  We are going to have a great time! 

• Thanks again for all of your support for our Christmas Sing.  The students did a 
wonderful job.  I hope you enjoyed it.  Please feel free to offer any feedback.  I 
want to make sure we meet all of your needs. 

The following announcement is about our Research Challenge program.  It is a great 
opportunity for any 1st-6th grade students to do an extra research project that they will 
present to their parents and other students who took the challenge. 

• Wednesday the 7th: Research Challenge 2nd Brown Bag Lunch.  Students who are in the 
4th, 5th & 6th grades will take their lunch to Mrs. Hansen's room (111) and the 1st, 2nd & 3rd 
grade students will take their lunch to Mrs. Kitchen's room (116) to receive help and 
discuss progress and ideas with other researchers. 
 
 

COMING UP: 
• January 19th: Day off for Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
• January 20th: Fundraiser kickoff for selling cookie dough.  More information to follow.   
• January 22nd: School Community Council Meeting at 4:00 in the faculty room. 
• February 3rd and 5th: Parent Teacher Conferences.  More information about sign-ups 

coming soon.  We are already looking forward to seeing you! 
 


